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Joanna Zimny

From: Joanna Zimny
Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2024 11:07 AM
To: Daniel Hesse; Matt Dornfeld
Cc: Mai Vang
Subject: RE: 721 4th St

Wonderful, thank you for this. I’ve confirmed he is in the lower unit, unit 1.  
 
So, Marcia will be granting the appeal; Matt you can close the Vacant Building file. 
 
Thanks! 
Joanna 
 
 

 

Joanna Zimny 
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant  
Legislative Hearing Office  
Pronouns: she/her/hers 
Saint Paul City Hall 
Suite 310 
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.  
Saint Paul, MN 55102  
P: 651-266-8515  
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
www.StPaul.gov  

 
 
 
 
 

From: Daniel Hesse <Daniel.Hesse@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 26, 2024 9:51 AM 
To: Matt Dornfeld <matt.dornfeld@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Joanna Zimny <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: 721 4th St 
 
Good morning, I checked in with Xcel and they confirmed Unit 1 has restored power.  Unit 2 does not currently have 
electric service. 
 
Get Outlook for iOS 

From: Matt Dornfeld <matt.dornfeld@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 26, 2024 9:35:08 AM 
To: Joanna Zimny <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Daniel Hesse <Daniel.Hesse@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: 721 4th St  
  
Dan Hesse is to call and he will report back to this email, thanks. 
  


